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27th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re:  PGL – Marchants Hill, Surrey Friday 10th June to Monday 13th June 2022 
 
Our PGL trip is coming up soon, so we wanted to give you a few last-minute reminders: 
 

• We will be leaving school at 1pm on Friday 10th June. The children do not need to arrive at school until 
12:40pm. The children will need to have had their lunch before they come to school. If you are unable to 
drop your children off at school at this time, we will be able to supervise them from 8:50am until the other 
children and coach arrive. In this instance, lunch can be eaten at school as normal. If you would like us to 
look after your child from the start of the normal school day, please can you let us know by Wednesday 8th 
June? 

 

• Your child will need to bring a day backpack with a water bottle and a few sweets for the journey are also 
permitted.   

 

• If your child suffers from travel sickness, please administer any medication prior to arrival at school.  Please 
collect a form from the school office to complete and hand in to your child’s teacher before departure, 
alongside the medication for the return journey.  A form will also need to be completed for any other 
medication that your child will require during the residential visit. 

 

• The children can bring up to £10.00 pocket money to spend in the PGL shop 
 

• The children all need to bring their own duvet and pillow. Please put these in a named black sack (or 
something similar) 
 

• Please ensure your that every item of clothes that your child brings in is named. 
 

• We aim to return to school by 3:30pm on Monday 13th June. We will let you know if we are delayed.  
 

• Having been so busy all weekend, the children (and teachers) will not be in school on Tuesday 14th June 
and will return to school after the trip on Wednesday 15th June 
 

 
 
 



We are sincerely sorry that we have not been able to tell the children who they will be sharing rooms with yet, as we 
are well aware that it is really important for them to know this. Unfortunately, due to circumstances beyond 
anyone’s control, the information that we require about room numbers and sizes has not yet been sent to us.  Please 
reassure your children that we will tell them as soon as we possibly can and that we will do all we can to ensure 
everyone gets the roommate they have chosen. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Grinstead and Mrs Siverland-Bishop 


